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July 2023 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
On behalf of Sport Manitoba, I am pleased to provide a letter of support to the Morden Track 
and Soccer facility development.   
 
Sport Manitoba works closely with rural communities to support the development of facilities 
that can create new programs and activities that promote physical activity and healthy living 
along with a sense of community and camaraderie amongst its citizens.  This free accessible 
dual activity facility with proximity to a school promotes both youth and adult sport and 
recreation.  With Morden’s proximity to major centres this facility has the potential to host 
many tournaments, provincial events and the Manitoba Summer Games bringing in hundreds 
of people to spectate, compete, and train.  

Sport Manitoba fully supports this initiative, and we look forward to continuing to provide 
training, programming, and competition opportunities for the development of athletes, 
coaches, officials and volunteers in these sports in Morden. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Janet McMahon 

President & CEO 

Sport Manitoba 


